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Following the meeting on 26 October 2017 and the subsequent letter from the Public 
Petitions Committee, I have contacted the NHS National Services Division NSD and 
they have agreed to facilitate a meeting with the petitioner and representatives of the 
Haematology Short Life Working Group to discuss the issues raised. 
 
The petitioner has been contacted to agree a suitable date for this meeting. 
 


